SMS Sunday Message: April 3

Good evening, Spartan Family! This is Matthew A. Mason, proud principal
of Sandusky Middle School, and here is the Sunday Message for the week
of April 4 - 8. This message has been forwarded to our SMS family via
email and can also be found on our website under the Sunday Messages
tab.

e We have a few sporting events this week. Our soccer team will have a
home match on Wednesday, April 6, against Linkhorne Middle School at
5:30 pm. Admission is $5. Soccer will have practice on Monday, April 4
and Thursday, April 7. Our track team will have a track meet on Monday,
April 4 at Heritage High School at 5:30 pm. Track practice will be held
Tuesday through Thursday (April 5 - 7). Let’'s come out and cheer our
student-athletes to victory. Go Spartans!

e The month of April is School Library Month, and April 16 is designated as
National Librarian Day. We want to give a big shout out to our Media
Specialist, Mrs. Guca and her assistant, Mr. Weeks for all of their hard work
and support of our students, faculty and staff, and families. This building
and community are a better place because you serve here. From the SMS
family, thank you for all you do!

e Students and families, | want to remind everyone that being to class on
time and ready to learn is essential for student success. From now until
the end of the school year, we will be conducting tardy sweeps to make
sure our halls are clear and that students are in class on time. Students,
please understand that each tardy to class will be given a consequence,
from a warning on the first tardy up to after school detention and in-school
suspension for successive tardies. Students have five (5) minutes from
the time the bell rings to end a class period to get to their next class.



Students, let's be responsible, use our time wisely and head straight to the
next class. Thank you.

Please check today's email, our Twitter account (@Spartans_SMS),
our Facebook page and our website for more important information
on school events. SMS family, let’s remember to be Respectful,
Responsible and Safe! Again, this is Matthew A. Mason, and SMS is
pleased to serve our community!



